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NEWSLETTER 

Issue 8: May 2021   

 
JUNE 2021 
 
2nd- Yr 4 Zone of regulations 
 
3rd - 11th - Book fair 
 
7th, 9th, 11th, 16th, 18th, 
21st, 23rd - Yr 4 Swimming 
 
9th & 10th - Foundation 
Weather Incursion 
 
14th - Queen’s Birthday  
 
15th - Yr 1 Zoo excursion 
 
16th - Yr 4 Open afternoon 
 
18th - Yr 2 Open afternoon 
 
24th - Yr 5 Open afternoon 
 
25th - Last day Term 2 
 
 
 
 

CALENDAR 

QUOTE OF THE WEEK 

TERM 1 - Thurs 28th Jan to Thurs 1st Apr 

TERM 2  - Mon 19th Apr to Fri 25th Jun 

TERM 3  - Mon 12th Jul to Fri 17th Sep 

TERM 4  - Mon 4th Oct to Fri  17th Dec 

2021 TERM DATES 

FUN FACT  

Did you know?  A blue 

whale’s tongue weighs 

more than a car. 

The Canteen will no longer be taking IOU's 

for lunch orders. 

 

Unfortunately this is due to having to chase and follow 

up monies owed. 

 

For special circumstances such as a student leaving 

lunch at home and families unable to organise lunch to 

be sent in by someone, the offer of a Jam or Vegemite 

sandwich for $3.00 will be available. To be paid at the 

end of the day. 

 

Families who miss the 8.30 am cut off for online         

ordering will need to organise their child's lunch     

themselves. The app will not let you process lunch     

orders after the cut off time. 

 

If you forget to put money in your lunch order bag /

envelope you will be contacted to organise lunch to be 

dropped off for your child or the money for your child's 

lunch order be dropped off the same day prior to 1pm, 

then your child will receive their lunch order. 

 

For any families who are still using the wrong App    

(My Kids Lunchbox), since March instead of My School 

Connect, and who have money owed to them by MKL. 

This money can no longer be refunded by the canteen. 

CANTEEN INFORMATION  

 IMPORTANT ! 
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FARWELL MISS HUNTER 
Miss Hunter is leaving us to go to Westernport Secondary College after 8 yrs with us 
at Woodlands.  Miss Hunter’s new role as Art Teacher will be a refreshing change and 
the lucky students at  Westernport Secondary College, we know will just love her to 
bits as much as we do. We wish her all the very best for the future. 
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2022 Foundation Enrolments 

Over the last few weeks we have welcomed over 100 new families into our 
school to hear about what Woodlands has to offer and to tour our facilities. 
These information sessions are a great way of showcasing our school and it fills 
me with a great sense of pride as we show prospective parents what our school 
is all about and how wonderful our students are. If you have a child starting in 
Foundation next year, please get your enrolment form in as soon as possible to 
avoid missing out on a place.  

 

NAPLAN 

Congratulations to all of our Year 3 and 5 students who recently participated in 
their NAPLAN assessments. All students worked very hard in the lead up to 
NAPLAN and went into the assessment period with a positive attitude.            
Regardless of individual results, we are very proud of each and every student 
for trying their best. 

 

THRIVE in Local Sport and Recreation Clubs 

On Tuesday I attended the launch of THRIVE in our local sports and recreation 
clubs at RSEA Park in Moorabbin. This exciting expansion of THRIVE into the   
local community is something we should all be very proud of.  
 

Below is a link to a promotional video that features a number of our students. 
You may need to copy and paste this link into your web browser: 

  
https://youtu.be/tqIMqTPgkbA 

 

 

 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fyoutu.be%2FtqIMqTPgkbA&data=04%7C01%7CRachel.Batson%40education.vic.gov.au%7Ca3a8b51855904fc00b6708d91ff2b18b%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C637575949485588029%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZ
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Act of Kindness Award 
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 THRIVE AWARDS  - MAY 17TH 
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THRIVE AWARDS  - MAY 14TH 
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If you have a little one ready to start foundation next year, please 
come   into the office and collect an enrolment form. If you are 
unable to make it to the office please call and we can send one 
home with your current child. 
 
We ask that you fill the form out thoroughly and return to the 
office as soon as possible with all required documents. Due to 
zoning and capping of our numbers, it is very important we have 
the sibling enrolment forms as soon as possible. 
 
If you know of any friends who are not currently at Woodlands 
and also have a little one ready for Foundation next year, please 
ask them to take a look at the tour dates on our website. They can 
then call the office to book in for a tour to receive an enrolment 
form. 
 
Enrolment forms cannot be collected for friends. 
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Lamont Book Fair is back again this year from the 7th – 11th June. Students will be given time to browse 
available books during their library time and have the chance to make a wish list with a few of the titles 
they are interested in. 
 
On the back of the wish list is a visa form that, which if you wanted to, can be filled in to buy any of the 
books you may wish to purchase for your child instead of visiting the book fair yourself.  
 
Cash payments will be accepted, however EFTPOS is our preferable method at this time. 
 
Feel free to come to the Library/Resource room at the following times: 
 
Monday to Friday 8.30 – 9.00 am 3.30 – 4.00 pm. This excludes Friday afternoon. 
 
Note: Due to Covid-19 you will need to scan the schools QR Code s you enter. 

Book Fair is Coming!  
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Just a reminder to pack a change of clothes in your 

child/s bag .   During the winter months there is more 

chance of  accidents occurring and it is always good to 

be prepared 



10 

 

At EMC we want to create an environment where students are healthy, capable and confident – and feel 
empowered and supported in their future aspirations. To achieve this, we are developing a 10 year       
Strategic Plan - Shape EMC 2030. 
 
This Plan will go beyond what is ‘required’ of a government education provider. It will set out what can be 
done to inspire and support our students to prepare and transition to fulfilling educational and employment 
pathways. It will be ambitious – and require a whole school community commitment – because that’s what 
our current and future students deserve. 
 
To develop the Plan we are inviting input from everyone in our school community - current and future. We 
want to explore ways to connect our students within the local community and are seeking input from        
education and service providers, community organisations and local businesses. Our aim is to hear a variety 
of voices to identify the goals and actions that we can all contribute to, to support our students to thrive in 
their personal lives and our local community. 

  

This survey asks for: 

* a bit of information about you 

* your thoughts about EMC at present and  

* your ideas for EMC looking towards 2030 

  

Please take around 5-10 minutes and complete this survey by 5pm on Friday, 11 June, 2021. 

Copy and paste the following link into your browser 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/SHAPE-EMC2030 

  

This survey is being administered by Cochrane Research Solutions, a consultancy engaged to support EMC 
with this project. We take your privacy seriously. All responses will remain anonymous and confidential.    
Responses will be reported and aggregated and you will not be personally identified unless you choose for 
your details to be disclosed. View the EMC Privacy Policy. 

  

Thank you for sharing your views and assisting to shape the future of EMC. 

  

Lindsay Dare 

Community Engagement Officer 

Elisabeth Murdoch College 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.surveymonkey.com%2Fr%2FSHAPE-EMC2030&data=04%7C01%7CRachel.Batson%40education.vic.gov.au%7Ca72da4ce28bf487f402508d919ab982c%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C637569047216734585%7
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.emc.vic.edu.au%2Felisabeth-murdoch-college-privacy-policy.html&data=04%7C01%7CRachel.Batson%40education.vic.gov.au%7Ca72da4ce28bf487f402508d919ab982c%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%
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Celebrate National              

Reconciliation Week at 

McClelland Sculpture 

Park+Gallery 
 

Thursday 27th May, 10.30am-12.00pm 

Bushwalk at McClelland with Living Culture 

 

Saturday 29th May, 10.00am – 1.00pm 

Welcome to Country & Smoking Ceremony with Bunurong Land Council 

Wayapa Wuurrk with Karan Kent 

All-ages Nature-based Art Activity 

 

For more info & bookings enter the following link into your web browser: 

 

https://www.mcclellandgallery.com/programsandevents/  

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.mcclellandgallery.com%2Fprogramsandevents%2F&data=04%7C01%7CRachel.Batson%40education.vic.gov.au%7Ceec741d36d2e4d43cae608d91f2db3bd%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C637575103456
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“At Meraki, we offer a variety of Pilates & Yoga classes, as well as a kids 

yoga session.  Please come and check out our beautiful new studio in 

the Gateway plaza.  We are extremely passionate about supporting our 

Langwarrin community and developing a studio to incorporate every 

ability level."  
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